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I strongly believe that eliminating vote by mail and requiring citizens to vote in person, 

is a form of voter suppression, unless election days are required to be made paid 

holidays on which nobody is required to work and voting stations are placed in a 

manner that it is easy for anyone to vote, that wants to. The belief that voting by mail 

is not secure, would also mean that mailing any government documents is as well, 

including tax returns, social security checks, passports, driver’s licenses, etc… 

Ending vote by mail is one more attempt at crushing democracy! 


